
 

 
 

February 2012   
 

Dear Colleague 

 

The Muscliff Funday Committee would like to invite you to the 5th Muscliff Family Funday, on Sunday 

July 15th 2012 11am till 5pm.  It should be a fun day for all the family on the lovely Muscliff Park. 

 

This year the funday committee are offering another exciting opportunity, the first for Muscliff Park. A 

Family Music Festival, show casing many of Bournemouth local talent which will be held on Saturday 14th 

July 12pm – 9pm. 

Organisations and businesses have the opportunity to attend either one day or the whole weekend. 

 

If you have attended on previous years, you will notice there is a change in the booking system. The 

Committee have made the decision to make clear guidelines of what is acceptable from the participants and 

Funday Committee. 

The new booking form should make things easier for you and answer many of your questions. 

In previous years we have been able to give some businesses and organisation exclusivity, unfortunately this 

year we will not be able to offer this, due to the size of the events. 

 

A briefing meeting for all stall holders, performances and volunteers will be held on 29th June 10am – 12pm 

at Muscliff Youth Centre, Shillingstone Drive, Muscliff, Bournemouth. A representative from your 

organisation will be expected to be there. This gives you the opportunity to receive your pitch allocation and 

ask any questions before the event(s) 

 

We hope to have various stalls and activities and we really hope that you’ll be able to join us on the day and 

make this annual event a success. 

 

Please return you application with all the relevant paperwork to: Muscliff Family Funday, C/O 

Amanda Nicholls, Bournemouth Town Hall, Room 106, Bourne Avenue, Bournemouth, BH2 6DY by 

20th May 2012 

 

Best wishes 

 

 
Amanda Nicholls (on behalf of the Muscliff Funday Committee) 

 

 

 

 


